
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding Children at Prior Heath Infant School 
 

Prior Heath Infant School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

 
The Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSLs) are: 

 

Mrs L. Chivers – DSL 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs S. Haygarth – Deputy DSL 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you are concerned about a child’s welfare, please record your concern, and any observations or 
conversation heard, and report to one of the DSLs as soon as possible the same day. Do NOT 

conduct your own investigation. 
 

In the unlikely event of the DSL and DDSL being uncontactable, concerns should be reported 
directly to the Children’s Single Point of Access (C-SPA). 

 
Tel. 0300 123 1650 

Email. cspa@surreycc.gov.uk  
 

If your concerns relate to the actions or behaviour of a member of staff (which could suggest that 
s/he is unsuitable to work with children) then you should report this to the Headteacher (or the 

Chair of Governors shown below if the concern relates to the Headteacher) who will consider what 
action to take in accordance with the published Surrey Guidelines. 

 
Chair of Governors: Mr Martyn Keates 

chair@prior-heath.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

Should you have concerns about the way in which child protection issues are being handled at 
Prior Heath, these can be raised using the NSPCC whistleblowing helpline. 

 
Tel. 0800 028 0285 

Email. help@nspcc.org.uk  
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